Dear Friends

The under signed today telephonically contacted the respectable Deputy Commissioner of Customs Mr. Sreekanth with a request to oblige to give an appointment today to meet him by the Steamer Agents/Customs Brokers to discuss on the current issue of IGM & EGM closing. You are all aware that the closing of IGM and EGM is having some barriers and trade is being advised by the dept to submit certain information and letters to close the issue.
 
Hence it is appealing to one and all to get prepare to discuss the above subject matter with substantial support of notifications and practicalities to appeal and convince the dept. u may fwd your queries, suggestions and notifications either to the undersigned or to our President Mr. M. Satyanarayana of Ashok International. Our Deputy commissioner is pleased to give an appointment on  11.00 hrs on 6-7-2015. So ensure to be at custom house on the same day and muster our strength.

   
Assuring our best support in all times.

Warm regds.

Secretary
The Kakinada Customs Brokers Association




 

